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RICHARD A. LEOPOLD, DIRECTOR 

Administrator 
Attn : State Government UST Compliance Report Submittal 
U .S . Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Ave, NW, MC 0001 
Washington, DC 20460-0001 

RE : Revision to Iowa Government UST Compliance Report 

Dear Administrator, 

The compliance report sent to you August 7, 2007 indicated only one government tank 

owner out of compliance . They were out of compliance for financial responsibility . We 

reviewed with them their local government financial test procedure and found an error in 

their calculations . They had made a mistake in transferring the method to their 
spreadsheet creating a decimal placement error. Correcting the error made them in 
compliance with the financial responsibility requirement . 

Please make a correction in our report to indicate no government underground storage 

tank systems are out of compliance in the State of Iowa. Based on our last inspection 
of all government facilities, all compliance problems found during the inspections have 
been corrected . 

If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact Paul Nelson at 515-
281-8779. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine Douskey 
Supervisor 
Underground Storage Tank Section 

c. Janet Hallier, US EPA Region 7, Kansas City, KS 
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